
From: Raymond Lopez <Raymond.Lopez@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 8:38 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: 2024 Gift: "The Genius of Israel" 
  
Good morning - I wished to report receipt of the book "The Genius of Israel" valued at 
$30.00 from the Consul General of Israel, Yinam Cohen. 
  

 


